
Senior  Deputy  High
Representative  meets
Federation Ombudsmen
The Senior Deputy High Representative, Ambassador Dr. Matei
Hoffmann, met today with the three Federation Ombudsmen at OHR
offices in Sarajevo for talks on the work of this important
office.  The  discussions  centred  on  obtaining  greater
compliance  with  property  legislation,  particularly  in  the
towns  of  Tarcin,  Zepce,  Caplinja,  Bugojno  and  Stolac.
Ambassador  Hoffmann  reiterated  OHR’s  full  support  for  the
crucial and difficult work of the Ombudsmen in these and other
areas of the Federation.
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